STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009
(Benwell Village Mews and Benwell Lane Variation) Order 2022


The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:-

Concerns have been raised regarding parked vehicles restricting visibility at the
junction of Benwell Village Mews and Fox and Hounds Lane. Parking on the narrow
section of Benwell Lane south of Benwell Village, also causes access and visibility
issues.

The double yellow lines will discourage inconsiderate and obstructive parking on the junction of Benwell Lane and Benwell Village Mews and on both sides of the narrow lane.

